
HKUST Student Leaders Learning Trip 2018 
Moscow, Russia 

 
Sixteen student leaders from different student societies joined the Student Leaders Learning Trip (Moscow) 

from 15 to 22 January 2018. The learning trip was co-organised by HKUST Students’ Union and Student 

Affairs Office. The student leaders all had great experience and cultural exposure in the trip!  

 

  

 

         
 

 

“I am grateful that I could have the opportunity to experience the Russian 

culture, to meet some local students and learn some interesting Russian.” 

“It is a great opportunity for me to makes some friends and to communicate with foreign 

student leaders about leadership since it is a very valuable experience that we cannot 

have in Hong Kong. I would like to join more trips like this.” 


